
Ellie D for her involvement in Shine this week - well done Ellie! 

 

  
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP GOLD SILVER BRONZE 

Reception Lenny Izzy Tilly 

Y1 Max Sebastian HH Phoebe C 

Y2 Belle Reggie Esmae 

Y3 Olivia B Minahil Archie 

Y4 Eddie Josh Sofia 

Y5 Amelia Morgan Lilly -Mae 

Y6 Chloe Mason T Poppy 

 
NOTES FOR PARENTS/CARERS 

We return to school on Tuesday 5th September at 8.40 

am 
 

Swimming 

The new year 5 class in September (current year 4) will be swimming each Thursday afternoon from September 

The dates are as follows: 

7th, 14th, 21st, 28th Sept, 12th, 19th & 26th Oct 
 11th, 18th, 25th, Jan, 1st & 8th Feb 

A letter was sent out today -please return it by the 6th of September 
 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Wednesday 19th July 2023 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



 

‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Changes for September 
 
The school will open each day at 8.40 am and lessons will begin at 8.45 am. Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will finish at 3.15 
pm. Year 3, Year 4, Year 5, and Year 6 will finish at 3.20 pm. 
 
 
The Summer uniform for 2024 will be summer dresses and /or light blue polo shirts and shorts/skirts without ties. This is only 
from 15th April 2024 -19th July 2024 
 
Black Trainers are permitted with a full school uniform on NON-PE days – These trainers need to be all black with no 
coloured logos/names visible. All other trainers are only permitted on PE days. 
 
Examples below: 

                                 
 

Breakfast Club will remain at £3.50 per child from 7.45-8.40 am paid via parent pay 

Lunches - £2.50 per child Paid via parent pay for years Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 

Reception, Y1 and Y2 will still receive a free school meal through the government scheme. 

 

ATTENDANCE 
✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 3 with 95.8% 

✓ The class with the highest attendance for the year is Year 1 with 96.6% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 92.2% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 94.5% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 93.7% 

 

Message from Mrs Bottell 
 

We have all had a wonderful year with many achievements to celebrate. 
We are sad to see Year 6 move on as they have been part of our 

school family for so long. However, we are looking forward to hearing 
about how well they get on at their respective high school. I am very 
proud of everyone in our school and cannot wait to start another 

fantastic year in September. 
I hope you all have a restful summer break in which memories are 

made. Thank you for your continued support which is always 
appreciated. 
Mrs Bottell 



Safeguarding 
 

If you suspect that a child is at risk of harm please call the Contact Centre on 01744 

676767- you can do this anonymously. 

 

PE TIMETABLE SEPTEMBER 2023 

 

 
 

Monday Year 2 

Tuesday Year 5 

Wednesday Years 4 and Year 3 

Thursday Year 6, Year 5 (Swimming) and Year 1 

Friday Reception 
 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear God 

Thank you for the trees because they help us breathe. 

Sorry for all the naughty things I have done. 

Please help poor people who live on the streets. 

Amen 

Olivia B Year 3 

 

PTFA  

Summer Raffle was won by Dylan C Year 4 and Louis B Year 4 

Congratulations and a further £43.40 has been raised 

Thank you to the PTFA for all they have done this year and we look 

forward to some exciting events next year. 

 


